

Vancouver Chapter Harley Owners Group Business Meeting October 05, 2002

The meeting came to order at 10:10 at the Sushi Riders Cafe

Most members attending rode today

We welcome our new member, Ron, who has just purchased a 2003 Anniversary Heritage Softail.

OLD BUSINESS

September 07 – The "Cruisin" in Langley was a success – bigger than ever.

September 14 – The Iron Butt Ride was cancelled.

September 15 – "Thunder in the Mountains" – over 500 bikes met at Deeley's for the ride. Unfortunately, there was an accident on the Sea to Sky (not one of our riders fault), which definitely put a damper on the event. Approximately 50% of the riders turned around, and didn't finish the ride because of the long delay. Deeley's may reconsider this ride, because of the bad press this gave the event.

September 29 – The Oyster Run – there was a great turnout, even though the weather was fairly unpredictable that day. It was noted that there was a greater variety of vendors this year.

Dan McNeil is still checking on purchasing poker run cards for the chapter.

Small chapter flags are now available for \$63.00, plus tax. Please see Jennifer in Motorclothes if you wish to purchase a flag.

The MDA has sent us a letter of thanks for our support of the pancake breakfast.

As you may have noticed in last month's minutes, Gerry submitted a letter of thanks to all who helped with this years Burn Camp Ride. Jim Gilligan created a video of the event, and if you wish to see this video, Terry will run it for you at Deeley's. Gerry is working on the Burn Camp for next year, and will keep us posted.